
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
TOWN OF RANGELY 

 
The Town of Rangely will hold a public hearing at 7:10 p.m. Tuesday, July 
23rd, 2024, in the Court Room of the Municipal Building at 209 East Main 
Street, Rangely, Colorado on the following: 
 
Second Reading - Ordinance 701 (2024) An ordinance amending municipal 
code 15.50 Historical Structure Preservation 
 
All interested citizens and groups are invited to attend and participate in 
the public hearing.   
 
By: 
Marybel Cox, Town Clerk 
Post July 18th, 2024 
 
 
 

 


